
Stewardship 2024 

By the grace of God, I/we,___________________________________, pledge the amount, 
$____________ to support the mission and ministries of the Congregational Church of 
La Jolla, UCC for the 2024 fiscal year so that La Jolla can continue to have an outpost 

of courage, bold, brave and progressive faith.  
Please return to church office in person, through the offering plate, or by mailing to 

1216 Cave St, La Jolla, CA 92037 

Please Return in offering plate, or by mail, or email to office@lajollaucc.org by Nov 15

Never Standing Still. 
Always Moving Forward.

Dear Church, 

It is time again for us to reaffirm our covenantal commitments to this community that links each of us together as 
one family of faith. For well over a century we have occupied this corner of Cave and Ivanhoe inviting the 
community to find here a place of full acceptance, radical hospitality, and abundance. Decades upon decades of 
people just like you have found inspiration here, have formed life-long friendships here, and have allowed their 
minds and hearts to be challenged by the wild Gospel we proclaim. 

As we approach the 2024 year—my seventh among you—I invite you to prayerfully consider the ways that you 
might be a part of our ministry in 2024. Through time, talent, and treasure, we all have something to offer. But let 
me remind you, there is nothing you can give or not give that will earn you more of less of God’s love. No matter 
what you are able to do, or not do, you are a beloved child of God, an integral part of this community, and your 
seat at the table is here, prepared for you and waiting for you every single Sunday. No exceptions. 

I continue to grateful every day that I get to be a part of this church and be your pastor. I look forward to what 
this year and the coming years have in store for us. 

With grace 

Rev. Tim Seery 
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